Parent Information Session

We are holding a parent information session on Thursday the 14th of September 2017 at 7pm. One parent from each family should be in attendance. (Children of primary school age will be supervised in another classroom if childcare is required.)
Reply Slips

Please complete and return any consent forms by Friday 8th September
Upcoming Dates
· School Book Fair beginning the Week of 25th September in School Assembly Hall.
· After Schools beginning week 11th September for 10 week block finishing Friday 24th November

· Music restarting with Mrs Sweeney week 11th September 

· School closed Monday 18th September – Staff Training

· PTA Meeting and School Mass dates to be confirmed

After School Clubs

· Tuesday Basketball P3-P7 (FREE) 3–4pm

· Wednesday P6/7 Literacy/Numeracy Booster 3-4pm
· Thursday P1/2 Fitter Younger Multi-Sports 2-3pm (FREE)

· Thursday P3-7 Fitter Younger Multi-Sports 3-4pm (FREE)

We have set up an account with www.easyfundraing.org.uk for the school. It is a quick and easy way for the school to earn extra money by the simple click of a button. Easyfundraising is an entirely free service that allows people to shop directly at their favourite online store via the links on the easyfundraising.org.uk website and raise a donation for their school cause once a purchase is made. Donations can be up to 15% of the value of your purchase, depending on the retailer and the item purchased. 
Please keep us in mind when online shopping!! 
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Welcome back

It has been lovely to see everyone again at the beginning of another school year.  For Calum, Lorcan & Jakub it is their last year here at St Brigid’s but for our Year 1 pupils; Michael, Joe, Caolan, Clodagh, Pauric, Cahir, Brogan & Haris it is just the beginning and we extend a huge welcome to them.  We hope that you will have an enjoyable and rewarding year ahead. The partnership between home and school is vital and we always encourage parents to play an active role in their child’s education.  If your child has any problems ‘settling in’ or at any time during the school year, please contact the teacher concerned.  We value the interest of you, our parents and trust that we can rely on your support for the coming year.   We welcome our new Classroom assistant, Mrs Kate Mc Crystal, who will be based in Mrs Tracey’s class.
We would also like to welcome Mrs McElroy who will be teaching part-time in Years 4-7 and Miss Garry who will be teaching part-time in Years 3 & 4 from 1.00pm each day.  We extend our Congratulations to the Playgroup leader Sharon, who recently got married, we wish her all the best for the future as Mrs Dobbs.
Uniform

All children are looking magnificent in their new school uniforms.  We would like to remind you of the compulsory uniform that must be worn at all times.  

Boys; Navy trousers, school navy sweatshirt, light blue shirt, navy/sky blue tie, black/navy shoes.

Girls; Navy skirt/pinafore, school navy sweatshirt, light blue blouse, navy/sky blue tie, black/navy shoes.

P.E; Polo shirt, Navy/black tracksuit bottoms, Black plimsoles, P.E. bag with school crest.  Children are expected to change into suitable clothing for P.E.  
May we ask that you take the time to ensure that all children’s clothing is labelled so as to avoid any unnecessary confusion or loss of uniform.
Healthy Eating
We are trailing a new snack system. Each child is asked for £15 for the term. They will be provided with a drink of water/milk and a healthy snack – fruit/crackers/cheese etc. We are a NUT FREE school and would remind parents to ensure children’s lunch boxes do not contain nuts. £15 snack money should be paid by Friday 8th for each child. We will review this at the end of October to establish if this system will continue.
Homework

Homework forms a vital part of the link between home and school. It is important that parents supervise homework so that children can discuss what they are learning in school. Your child should be able to complete the task independently, however, if you feel the homework is too challenging, please speak to the class teacher as it is important they are made aware of any difficulties your child may be facing. We ask that you ensure your child has completed all aspects of their homework including spellings and reading. Please confirm this by signing completed homework.

Dinner Money
The cost of dinner is now £2.60 which we would ask to be paid each Monday. Please put money in a clearly labelled envelope so as to avoid any confusion.

Breakfast Club

Breakfast Club will be continuing this year and is open daily from 8am at a cost of £1.00.
Wrap-Around Care

Wrap-Around Care commenced yesterday Monday 4th September. Please see table below of associated costs and breakdown of activities. Please note Wrap-Around Care will end at 4pm on a Friday. 

	Breakfast Club 8am-9am

Pupils Yrs 1-7
	Early Years

Club

2-3pm Yr 1& Yr 2)
	Afterschool Club 3.00pm-4.00pm
	Afterschool Care 4.00pm-5.30pm



	£1.00 Daily


	£2.00 Daily
	£2.00

(Free on afterschool club day)
	£3.00 Daily


Music

Music with Mrs Sweeney will commence on Wednesday 13th September. The cost of music up until Halloween will be £3.50 Please ensure this is paid as soon as possible. Thank you!
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